
 
 
 
 
 

Fletcher Building response to media reports 
 
 
Auckland, 13 April 2018: Fletcher Building noted today reports from various media 
outlets, stating that Wesfarmers has been accumulating Fletcher Building shares and 
now holds 3% to 4% of its shares. 
 
The Company has no knowledge of Wesfarmers owning Fletcher Building shares, 
therefore it can neither confirm nor deny the report. 
 
#Ends 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
MEDIA 
Ellie Martel 
External Relations Manager 
+64 27 807 2933 
Ellie.martel@fbu.com  

INVESTORS AND ANALYSTS 
Rodney Deacon 
Head of Investor Relations 
+64 21 631 074 
Rodney.deacon@fbu.com 
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